From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 2/3/2023 11:39:32 AM

Subject: CONFIRMED - Sunday, Feb. 5 Media Event with Province - CONFIDENTIAL

## CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am writing to confirm details of the media briefing with the provincial government and Vancouver Coastal Health (VCH) to announce a proposed City grant to Vancouver Coastal Health related to mental health services delivery. Details are below:

☐ Date: Sunday, February 5

☐ Location: Helena Gutteridge Plaza, City Hall

☐ **Time:** 1:30 pm

As you know, VCH has submitted this proposal in response to Council's earlier decision to make funding available for mental health services, and the details of the grant and associated operational plan will be addressed in a Council report that will be included on the Regular Council agenda for February 14.

Best, Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca